
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

June 3, 2022 

 
Grace and peace be unto you, from God our Father, and the Lord Jesus Christ.  

I am excited about our upcoming annual Holy Convocation, scheduled for July 13-15, 2022. As we 

prepare to join together with our IAC family, we are so grateful that God as kept us another year. 

The Lord has given Archbishop Peterson an eye-opening theme for our 2022 Holy Convocation; 

Seasons of Self-Care, III John 1:2, Beloved, I wish above all things that thou mayest prosper and 

be in health, even as thy soul prospereth. This is yet another reminder of how important it is for us 

to take care of our temples. 

Archbishop has been faithful in providing many of us with ministry credentials, enabling us to continue 

in the work that the Lord has called us to do. To that end, I am asking for your help to ensure we are 

able to meet the convocation budget and pay out all needed expenses. Please assist by adhering to 

the following requested contributions from each office. 

Requested Minimum Monetary Contributions for Friday night service: 

• Bishops/Apostles/Prophets - $350 

• Overseers/Pastors -$300  

• Elders (who are not Pastors) - $250 

• Ministers/Evangelists - $200  

• Deacons/Deaconess/Adjutants - $150 

• Lay Members - $100  

 
Thank you in advance for all that you are doing to support the IAC.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 336-404-2256 or email 
myrondawson1@yahoo.com. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you in convocation. 
 
Willing to Serve,  
 
 

Bishop Myron K. Dawson 
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